
BASSENTHWAITE & DISTRICT MOTOR CLUB

CHARITY TRIAL 4th JULY 2018
Provisional result

Clubmans' Course

Place Rider No. Class Pos Total Place Rider No. Class Pos Total
1 T HODGSON 36 NOV 1 0 11 B BRAYTON 38 NOV 4 12

2 S DIXON 21 T/S 1 1 12 M BARON 31 O/40 2 17

3 A BINGLEY 50 O/40 1 1 13 E BENSON 41 EXP 1 18

4 S GASKELL 24 T//S 2 2 14 M ARMSTRONG 43 O/40 3 25

5 D GASKELL 30 NOV 2 2 15 R MOORHOUSE 49 O/40 4 32

6 R FISHER 48 NOV 3 2 16 M CLARKSON 40 NOV 5 37

7 C BRICE 33 YB 1 3 17 M WIKINSON 44 O/40 5 40

8 J DIXON 22 YC 1 8 18 W ROBERTSON 39 NOV 6 57

9 M RAPLEY 28 O/50 1 11 19 J LONG 27 YB 2 88

10 C HODGSON 35 O/50 2 12

Easy Course

Place Rider No. Class Pos Total Place Rider No. Class Pos Total
1 C DIXON 47 YB 1 5 7 M CLOUGH 26 O/50 3 70

2 C ASBRIDGE 45 P65 1 19 L GASKELL 23 YC    RET

3 R TALLONTIRE 34 O/50 1 20 S LONG 29 YC    RET

4 S ARMSTRONG 42 YC 1 21 C TATHAM 37 YC    RET

5 T BEATY 32 O/50 2 22 F DIXON 46 YC    RET

6 J CLOUGH 25 YB 2 48

There seems to be no let up in the great weather that we've been having and it's certainly not 
what we're used to for trialling in this part of the world.  
 
Last night was no exception and although there was a slight breeze making it quite pleasant for 
our observer's,  it was very hot for the competitor's riding the excellent course that had been laid  
out by Dan, Stephen, Jack, Chris, Tom, Stuart and Lewis. 
 
Our trial would not have taken place without the generosity of Mr Ian Hartland the proprietor of 
Threlkeld Quarry and Mining Museum who allowed us to use his land and didn't charge us for car 
parking because it was a charity event. We're also grateful to Mr Chris Hodgson  who was able to 
contact Mr Hartland at very short notice and obtain his permission.  
 
Thank you to our many observer's who must have thought that it was a nice change to have such 
lovely weather and to go home with dusty shoes instead of muddy boots. 
 
Thank you to everyone who entered our trial.  We hope that you enjoyed your ride and hope to 
see you all again next month for our third and final easy trial of the year before the nights start 
drawing in. 
 
We're always grateful to David Matthews for supporting our events and keeping us fed and 
watered. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 




